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Warsaw, July 14, 2009

To Whom It May Concern

LETTER OF RECOMMENDA TION

Maciej Lipinski is expected to receive his Master's degree in Electronics (concentration area ­
Computer Engineering) from the Faculty of Electronics and Information Technology at the
Warsaw University of Technology. The Faculty traditionally draws the best students of the
University. He has been an excellent student, having so far a very high grade point average
(4.65) which would classify him in the top 3% (perhaps 2%) ofthe students at the Faculty (the
number of students at the Faculty exceeds 3500).

Maciej Lipinski attended the advanced course "Dependable Digital System Design", I taught
last semester, and did very well. He is currently working on his Master's thesis as a member
of a very dynamie group of young people (PERG team), recognised at the Faculty for having
a lot of international experience and a large number of publications. He, personally, also has a
lot of international experience related to his studies (placements, internships). He has also
substantially contributed to activities of international student organisations.

With such achievements, Maciej Lipinski would surely be admitted to the Ph.D. programme
at our Faculty ifhe decided to apply when completing his Master's programme.

Taking into account Maciej Lipinski's qualifications, professional skills, breadth of interests,
experience and achievements, l would highly recommend him as an excellent candidate for
any graduate study programme in engineering.
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